
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: September 9, 2019  

SUBJECT:  Review and discuss the establishment of a Citizens Infrastructure 
Study Committee.  

PRESENTER: Paulette Hartman, Deputy City Manager 

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

In a previous City Council work session, staff was directed to look into creating a 
committee to study major infrastructure projects that may be necessary in the short term 
as well as the long-term future. The purpose of this committee will be to review capital 
infrastructure projects to determine whether it is necessary to complete certain major 
infrastructure projects in the near future and whether a bond election will be necessary to 
fund any recommended projects. 

The purpose of this item is to receive City Council direction on establishing the committee, 
the committee’s purpose and charge, and the proposed structure of the committee. It is 
anticipated that an item to establish the committee and appoint the members will be 
placed on the September 23, 2019 City Council agenda. 


